
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

October 14, 2016 

For more information, contact: 

Cindy Mumby 

Phone: 410-340-5376 

Email: camumby@harfordcountymd.gov 

New Plumtree Road Roundabout Completed in Bel Air; Area Roads Reopened 

BEL AIR, Md., (Oct. 14, 2016) - Following the construction of a new roundabout at Plumtree 

Road near MD Route 24 in Bel Air, the roads listed below have been reopened to all through 

traffic by the Harford County Department of Public Works:  

 Tollgate Road between Ring Factory Road and Plumtree Road 
 

 Plumtree Road between Cypress Drive and MD Route 24  
  

For more information, please call 410-638-3217 ext. 2437 
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